Echo Summit work to cause
evening delays

Roadwork over Echo Summit will cause delays this week.

Caltrans will be performing overnight grinding and paving work
on Highway 50 on a section of the roadway that descends after
Echo Summit into the Lake Tahoe Basin.

Work to repair rough sections of the highway will be performed
at various locations between Johnson Pass Road and Apache
Avenue in Meyers.

Motorists can expect one-way traffic control from 8pm to 8am
through Friday morning.
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